
                                   
DECEMBER 2016 

 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
We welcome Patricia Johnson to our Generations Crossing family! 
  
We are going to have a very merry musical December with all of the musicians  
who will be performing for us! 
                                                                                                        
Wear Christmas ties, scarves, sweaters, sweatshirts, vests, socks or the colors red and green on Fridays for December.  
Please don’t purchase anything! 
 
Generations Crossing is now able to take payments by credit card if you are interested.  Please stop by the office 
for more details if you are interested.  
 
***Generations Crossing will be closed Monday, January 16 for Martin Luther King Day.  The staff will 
have an in-service / work day.  
 
 REMINDERS:  
Please call by 8:30am if the participant will not be coming to the center on a regularly scheduled day.  We call our 
lunch count in by then, and this will avoid wasting food.   
                                                                                                                           
Please call 434-4901 or check WHSV.com or our Facebook page for delays or closings during inclement weather.  
 
Caregiver Chat – Wednesday, December 7 at 9:00 am  
We are closed December 23and December 26 and January 2.            
5K Glow Run –Saturday, December 31  

 
             SPECIAL EVENTS:   
             December 6   Visit from Santa and Mrs. Claus  
             December 13 Christmas with the Showalter Family 
             December 20 Music with Jaimie 
             December 21 Birthday Party with Miriam Clark 
             December 22   Music with Vica and friends 
             December 27 Music with Asbury Methodist Church 
             December 29 Music with Rhi  
 

We wish each and everyone a most blessed Christmas! 

 
                  


